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               Date: 16/04/2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 
This is to inform you that the offline in-person classes for Grades IX & X 

will be suspended w.e.f 17th April for one week or until further notice, in 

adherence to the Govt. order on prevailing heat wave. However, online 
classes will be conducted as per the normal class timetable. The link for 

the online classes will be shared by the class teacher in the WhatsApp 

Group shortly.  
 

Regards  

Principal  
B.D.M. International 

 

 

 

 
 


